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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Wei Wang <weiw68@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 27, 2021 3:49 PM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: PSE Rate increase proposal - Docket UE-200980

[EXTERNAL] 

 
Hi there, 
 
In the current big downturn of the economy caused by the covid-19 pandemic with hundreds of thousands of workers in 
Washinton state out of a job, the increase will be a burden to many families. Please reject the proposed rate increase for 
this year. Thanks very much. 
 
Regards, 
Wei 


